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December 5, 2018

Dear Employer:

The Trustees of the Electrical Employers Self Insurance Safety Plan (EESISP)
made a decision to decrease the contribution rates for certain classification codes
by 8.51%, effective week ending January 2, 2019, (week #1). As an example,
the rate for electrical wiring will be decreased from 7.99% to 7.31%. All other
rate decreases to classification codes will be reflected in the forms and invoices
provided to you by the Joint Industry Board. This applies to contributing
employers who report payroll electronically or manually.

If you have any questions about the new EESISP rates, please call the EESISP
Department at: (718) 591-2800, Ext. 1250.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Joint Industry Board of the
Electrical Industry



